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I really enjoyed The Lake District trip. My favourite activity was canoeing. 

The best bit about canoeing was when I splashed everyone. Rowing to Peel Is-

land was tiring but fun. We had fun in the lake. It was freezing. The other ac-

tivity I really enjoyed was caving. I saw two lovely goldfish in a little pond in 

the cave. I liked walking through the cave but I disliked the bit when I stepped 

through a massive puddle and had wet socks. I enjoyed the lovely view on the 

steam boat on Lake Windermere. I bought biscuits from the Steam Boat Cafe 

for Sarah and for me.  When I went on the steam train I saw beautiful animals. 

The steam train ride was lovely. I felt like I was on a Harry Potter train. I 

would really like to go to The Lake District again because it is beautiful. Thank 

you Miss Adams for a lovely residential trip. 

Siobhan 
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This year seems to have flown by and, although we are very sorry to say good-

bye to our 17 sixth form students who are moving on to the next stage of their 

education,  we are very pleased and proud of their many achievements and we 

wish them all the very best for the future. We certainly hope that they will all 

come back and see us in December when we hold our Celebration of Achieve-

ment Evening! 

On behalf of all of the staff I would just like to thank you for all of the gifts and 

goodies that have been sent in - they are very much appreciated! We hope you 

all have a great summer and we look forward to seeing all of the students on 

Monday 10th September when school re-opens for the Autumn Term. 

 

 

 

Lynda Walker 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Head Teacher  

On Tuesday coaches from Tottenham Hotspur FC helped to organise a 

mini Olympics for some of the classes. Ivan showed great talent in the 

javelin throwing! 
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From the Classes  

Bye bye Miss Pidgeon! We will miss you!! 

We hope you enjoyed the afternoon tea we made you!!!! xxx 

Members of the L5 fish family 

are also taking a summer 

break.  Mrs   Ray can be seen 

here taking them  home in a 

plastic bag for their summer 

vacation.  They will be making 

friends with her own fish. 

On Wednesday, P5 delivered the money to the Juice Bar in FYT. The class donated 

£20 from their Freshfields Café profit. We do hope that the bar will continue running 

as their freshly made juices are delicious! Oak Lodge school raised £65 in total! 

We enjoyed our last trip of the school year to the Geffrye Museum. Thank you Elliott 

for organizing and leading our trip! We all had a great time! 


